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Alberto Quintanilla

From: ALVIN MINARD <aminard957@comcast.net>
Sent: Sunday, October 2, 2022 10:45 PM
To: citycouncil
Subject: California Nursery Bathrooms

Hello City Council members,  
I am opposed to the current plans to put a modular bathroom at the historic California Nursery Park.  I have no problem 
with putting a bathroom in that park and in the proposed location.  
I do have problems with a modern appearing bathroom in a historic park.  This bathroom should look like a bathroom 
from the early 1900's with either ship lap siding or board and bat siding and should have a definite slant to the 
roof.  Further more in this time, the City of Fremont should be putting in "All Gender-handicap" bathrooms.  Gender 
identification is becoming a problem and the only way to solve it is to have individual bathrooms for any person of any 
sex or physical ability to use safely.  Please remove this item from the consent calendar so members of the public and 
members of the City Council can comment on this issue.  
Thank you.  
Al Minard  


